
ATTN:	John	Woodruff	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 					 Oct.	3,	2018	
Chief	Financial	Officer	
City	of	Miami	Beach	

CC:	Christina	Salinas	Cotter	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
Special	Taxing	Districts	Division	
Miami-Dade	County	

Hello	John,	
		
Thank	you	for	your	commitment	to	our	neighborhood.		As	you	know,	in	Sept	of	2017	we	made	a	request	to	Miami	
Beach	Commissioners	that	our	Special	Taxing	District	(STD)	be	transferred	from	Miami	Dade	County	to	the	City	of	
Miami	Beach.		Over	the	last	five	years	our	neighborhood	has	been	requesting	better	accountability,	more	financial	
transparency	and	better	services	for	our	residents.		We	have	absorbed	a	number	of	assessments	due	to	poor	
accounting	practices	at	the	County	and	have	been	waiting	for	four	years	to	have	security	cameras	installed	at	our	
Guard	House.		It	is	for	these	reasons	that	our	neighborhood	officially	requested	this	transfer	of	responsibility	to	Miami	
Beach.		We	are	confident	that	the	City	will	be	able	to	provide	the	level	of	service	and	accountability	that	we	deserve.		
Our	tax	dollars	should	serve	our	community	and	provide	the	security	we	invest	in	annually.	

We	understand	the	City	is	now	ready	to	move	forward	with	the	process	of	transferring	the	Special	Taxing	District.			
Please	use	this	letter	as	a	confirmation	of	our	intent	and	desire	to	move	the	Biscayne	Beach/	Stillwater	Drive	(G199)	STD	
from	Miami	Dade	County	to	the	City	of	Miami	Beach.	

I	look	forward	to	meeting	with	you	and	your	team	to	review	our	service	portfolio	in	the	near	future.	

Thank	you	once	again	for	your	commitment	to	our	community.	

	Respectfully,	

Carolina	Jones
President,	SDNA	
Stillwater	Drive	Neighborhood	Association	
305-772-3330	

STILLWATER DRIVE NEIGHBORHOOD ASSOCIATION


